
 

In light of the current financial situation at Greenwood Leflore  
Hospital, the decision has been made to reduce a variety of services.  
This is to inform you that the COVID Clinic for testing and vaccination 
will be permanently closing effective November 4, 2022.   
 
COVID vaccinations can be administered at your local pharmacies.  
 
This is the clinic that was located at 1509 Strong Avenue, across from 
the Emergency Department.   
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